
 
 
 

June 18, 2007 
 

City of Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
Police Department 

 
Addendum #1 

 
Bid #50-07 

 
Police Department Cruisers  

 
To the attention of all vendors submitting proposals for the Police Department 
Cruisers Bid #50-07 scheduled to be submitted on June 22, 2007 at 2:30 p.m.:  
 

• The Bid submission due date has been changed to June 25, 2007 @ 
2:30 p.m. 

 
The following changes will apply to the “Required Optional Features”, listed on 
page 4 of the bid specifications: 
 

• Ford Code: 51Z Spotlight wiring prep (dual) is deleted.  The City 
understands that all the wiring needed for the spotlights are part of 51Y 

• Ford Code:  98G will be deleted.  The City understands that the gas door 
release button is not available on the models that we are soliciting through 
this bid. 

• Ford Code: Unknown – Power lock disconnect when the engine is 
running is to be deleted.  The City understands that this option is not 
available through the factory. 

• Ford Code: Unknown – Tire Pressure monitoring system (TPMS) 
disconnect is to be deleted.  The City understands that this option is not 
available through the factory. 

 
 
All else remains unchanged from original bid document.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do 
so may subject a bidder to disqualification. 
 
End of addendum. 


